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Telephone our helpline number 0116 454 2390 

Email ASC-VCSReview@leicester.gov.uk 

For member of the public visit our web address 

http://consultations.leicester.gov.uk/ 
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What is Counselling?   

 “Counselling is a type of talking therapy that 
allows a person to talk about their problems and 
feelings in a confidential and dependable 
environment.” – NHS 

Much of the counselling that is available in 
Leicester is paid for by the NHS. In addition, we 
pay for one organisation to provide relationship 
counselling and another to provide general 
counselling.   

 

 

   

    
 



What happens after the 

consultation? 

The city mayor and his executive team will 

consider the findings of the consultation and 

decide whether change is needed.  We will let you 

know when a decision has been made and what it 

means for you. 

 

  

The proposed change to 

counselling services   

We are proposing to stop funding the current 
counselling services; Leicester Relate and Leicester 
Counselling Centre. The money would be reinvested 
into other mental health services. 
 
We have made the above proposal following a review 
of services, but now we want to know what you think 
about the proposal before we make a decision.  
 
Other similar counselling services exist in the city – 
which can be accessed through GPs. There are also 
private counselling services, but many of these charge 
for their services. 
 
If the proposal is agreed we would direct those who 
need counselling to other services which are available 
through the NHS.  
 
The proposal would not necessarily result in service 
closure but would mean we would stop paying for it. 
The NHS is developing new services and counselling 
has been identified as one of their priorities. We will 
work with them to ensure appropriate services are 
available.  

    
 



The reasons for the changes 

 We have a limited amount of money to 

provide services and we want to ensure that 

this is used in the most cost effective way, to 

help people maintain their health and 

wellbeing. 

 The NHS will be prioritising counselling and 

currently funds similar services.  

 We don’t need to fund the same type of 

support and plan to fund alternative services 

including drop in sessions for advice and 

guidance, befriending and peer group 

support for those with mental health issues. 

 The new services would focus on building 

local support networks and empowering 

people. 

 This will provide a range of services for 

people with mental health issues.  

 
 

 
 

  

How you can give your views 

 Complete and return the questionnaire 

enclosed with this fact sheet using the free 

post self-addressed envelope 

 Telephone our helpline number 0116 454 

2390 

 Email ASC-VCSReview@leicester.gov.uk 

 For members of the public  visit our web 

address 

http://counsultation.leicester.gov.uk 

 Attend our focus group, please contact us 

for details.   

 

    
 


